
Site Council 
February 3, 2021 
 
 
Attending:  Jayci Roberson, Principal; Paula Smith, School Board Member; Krystale Neitzel, Site 
Council President; Renee Babin, teacher 
 
Principal’s Report 
 

● In person attendance is a little better lately, possibly due to nice weather 
● Minimal covid spread due to our building-wide mitigation measures 
● Still issues with students showing up during their remote days or on cold days 
● Starting an attendance incentive program (donut party) to get 80% of the class online for 

5 days in a row 
● BLT met last week.  Working on finding systems we will keep and which ones we will 

toss from hybrid learning model 
● The school counselor shared with staff a pie chart that demonstrates where and with 

whom her time is spent.  Ms. Halsey has been doing 5 minute mini-meetings with every 
student in the building.  She has been finding some interesting trends which will help 
drive counselor lessons for next year 

● Community Cupboard has been set up and is ready for business, located in front of 
Jeanne’s Orchard on the northwest side of the building.  This has been funded through a 
partnership with Just Food and Van Gogh.  It has food, water and hygiene kits.  

● Aimsweb benchmark reading and math data was shared; we are working to shore up tier 
two instruction 

● There has been discussion with families and staff about returning to 4 day/week 
in-person instruction.  


